
  

 

  

  

  

Spring Bulletin 

Spring is with us at last and here are a few items you may be interested in: 

Melbourne Heritage Restoration Fund 

The next round of funding for the Melbourne Heritage Restoration Fund is now open, this 

may be useful information to share with your networks. 

The Melbourne Heritage Restoration Fund (MHRF) is a grants program supported by the 

City of Melbourne for heritage places in private or public ownership 

Applications are now open for the next round of funding with applications due by 25 

October 2024.  

To be eligible for funding a place must be included in the Victorian Heritage Register or 

located within a Heritage Overlay. 

The proposed works must relate to restoration/conservation works that are visible from the 

public realm and are not general maintenance or structural repairs. 

For more information on applying for a grant - visit this website: 

https://heritagecouncilofvictoria.createsend7.com/t/t-l-ehkeuy-tlydnuili-u/ 

or contact the grants administration team for a pre-application discussion. 

heritage@melbourne.vic.gov.au 

 

Solar Rebates 

 

The Victorian State Government is offering funding for apartment owners 

- for eligible owner corporations to install solar PV: up to $2,800 per apartment owners and 

up to $140,000 per property where there is a common property rooftop. 

The funding application is to Friday 6 December. 

Exciting to see funding for OCs to obtain solar PV and we want to encourage everyone 

living in a CoM apartment to take this up and have access to onsite renewables. 

To apply go to: Solar for Apartments  solar.vic.gov.au   

Regards 

Kimberley Pierzchalski | Neighbourhood Partner 

Melbourne CBD/ East Melbourne / South Yarra/ Community Development 
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Opera at St Martins 

Lyster Opera is preparing to perform Rossini's opera The Italian Girl in Algiers at 2:00 pm 

on 14 & 15 September at St Martins Theatre. So far it has had a great reception and we are 

hoping to repeat that at South Yarra. 

For more information and tickets see our website: lysteropera.com.au 
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